
This is good for Idaho. Past mining practices have changed dramatically. 5 years ago I found the site 

on google earth by the scar left from past mining practices. Now the site has been returned to green 

space. You can no longer find the area by the old scar. I visited the area in August 2022 and it was 

great. We are the Gem state, we have stuff. Let’s do this! 

Paula Adkins 


